Translation Help Needed
Make a difference by breaking the language barriers in vulnerable populations!

501 Commons is supporting low-income housing units with diverse communities by providing emergency preparedness plans for unit residents. Washington State is susceptible to every type of disaster so it is important that everyone has access to safety procedures regardless of language. 
We are seeking volunteers with written and reading proficiency in Amharic, Somali, Tigrigna, Vietnamese, Mandarin Chinese, or Tagalog to translate a simple, two page emergency preparedness handout from English to one of the above languages. This document will help residents of these communities understand the procedures in response to emergencies.
Volunteers for this opportunity must be able to translate English text into one of the languages noted above in the format of a PowerPoint. No design skills are necessary for this project. 
Interested in helping your community prepare for emergencies? Contact Doug Petrie by email doug@501commons.org before January 20.
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